
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates 
  Please remember not to book 

holidays during term time. 
April  

Tuesday 23rd  Year 1 to Wetlands  

Friday 26th Mufti day (please bring a £1)  

May  

Monday 13th Year 6 SATs 

Tuesday 14th Year 6 SATs 

Wednesday 
15th 

Year 6 SATs 

Thursday 16th  Year 6 SATs 

Half term 27th May to 31st May  

June  

Thursday 27th  Sports day 

5pm Learning and Achievement 
committee meeting  

Friday 28th  School closed – staff training 

July 

Tuesday 2nd  Years 3  and 5 art trip  

Friday 5th  Years 2 and 3  Seaside trip  

Wednesday 
10th  

Year 4 art trip  

Wednesday 
24th  

Last day of summer term  

Every day 

counts. 

Every minute 

counts 
 

Class 

Percentage of 
children in school 
every day these 
past four days. 
(T/W/Th/F) 

How many  
children late 
these past  
four days. 
  
 

 

Some top tips to support your child’s  
attendance and punctuality 

 

 Layout all school uniform and shoes the night before. 

 Pack school bags with reading books, signed reading 

record books and PE kit the night before. 

 Set the alarm 10 minutes earlier. 

 Make time for breakfast before leaving school. 

 Call school if there are any issues with getting to school 
on time. 

 Try to get to school at 8.45am. 

 Have a friend or another family to support you if you 

know you may have difficutlies getting to school on 
time. 

 Contact Debbie about breakfast club if you think this 

may help your morning routine. 

1L 94.6% 5 

2A 91.7% 5 

3P 98.2% 10 

4H 90.6% 3 

4M 98.4% 2 

5T 77.8% 5 

6H 86.9% 9 

6P 89.3% 7 

OVERALL  90.7% 46   
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Our whole school attendance target is 96% for all pupils. 

Welcome back to the summer term   The school year seems 

to be going so quickly.  

We shared in assembly earlier this week, how amazing your 

children are and how proud we are of their achievements so 

far this year.  

There are lots of activities planned for this term and we hope 

you will join us in many of them. 

Thank you for your continuing support, we look forward to 

the successes we will have this term. 

Have you booked your child in to an 

after school club? 

Remember to cancel your child’s school 

lunch if they are going on a trip. 

There are more school trips planned for this term.  Please 

remember to cancel your child’s lunch with The Pantry if they 

are having a packed lunch. You can order a packed lunch.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Date Time Class 
Monday 29th April 2pm to 2.30pm 6H 

Tuesday 30th April 2pm to 2.30pm 6P 

Wednesday 1st May 10.15am to 10.45am 3P 

Friday 3rd May 10.15am to 10.45am Reception 

Tuesday 7th May 2pm to 2.30pm 1L 

Wednesday 8th May 10.15am to 10.45am 4M and 4H 

Thursday 9th May 10.15am to 10.45am 5T 

Friday 10th May 10.15am to 10.45am 2A 

We’re going to the library! 

We have organised for every class to visit Fulham Library.  

We want to encourage all our pupils to join the library and read even more! 

Please see the table below for when your child will be visiting Fulham Library. 

This is a local trip which you agreed your child could attend when you signed the admission forms. 

Nursery and 

Reception places 

available 2024  
Please tell your friends that we have 

Nursery and Reception places available 

for September 2024. 

We are very happy to arrange a visit for 

them to come around our school. 

Please contact Janet on 020 7385 2107 or  

admin@sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 

Safeguarding 

We take safeguarding extremely seriously.  We know you do too. 

We have members of staff on all gates in the morning and 

afternoon when children are arriving to and leaving school. 

Please help us to ensure your child gets to their line in the 

morning and is greeted by you from their line in the afternoon. 

 
 

Try this word search on 

our science topics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ANIMALS       ENQUIRY 
MATERIALS                    LIGHT 
INHERITANCE                       FORCES 
LIVING THINGS    SEASONAL 
ELECTRICITY               PROPERTIES 
CONSERVATION       ENVIRONMENTS 
EVOLUTION                                       HABITATS 
PLANTS  

Year 1 were amazing 

this morning. 

We thought we would 

try the children 

coming into school 

when they arrived. 

They were welcomed 

in the classroom by 

Tina who helped them 

take coats off and sort 

reading books. 

They were all chatting 
and reading with 
friends when  
Miss Lane arrived.  
 
A very smooth start. 

We’re very proud of 

you Year 1   

School uniform 

We are very proud of our 

school uniform. 

Please ensure your child is in the 

correct school uniform every 

day. 

Our uniform policy is on our 

website if you need more 

information. 

www.sirjohnlillie.lbhf.sch.uk 
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